
 

16 November 2015 

 
NEW IMPORT DEADLINE  

As from 29th OCTOBER 2015. 
 
 

 
TO OUR CUSTOMERS 

 
As from the 29th October 2015, our weekly arrival to Aarhus, Denmark will be 

changed. New deadline will be as follow. 
  

Vessel Arrival: 

 
Expected arrival Thursday at 0400 hours 

Expected departure Friday at 0400 hours 
*Container pick up earliest from Friday at 0700 hours 

 
Deadline on customs: 

 
Wednesday at 1200 hours   

 
Vessel details for customs purpose can be found on below link: 

 
http://www.maerskline.com/da-dk/countries/dk/world%20factbook/import/procedures 

 
Should you have any questions in regards to above changes, then please do 

not hesitate to contact your local customer service contact, who will be able to 
provide further details where needed. 

 
With best regards 

 
Maersk Agency Denmark A/S 

 
 

 

*Only possible if customs is released from SKAT. 
 

http://www.maerskline.com/da-dk/countries/dk/world%20factbook/import/procedures

